Dear 8th grade parents,

We are in the process of planning the 8<sup>th</sup> grade Winter Sweetheart dance for Friday February 7, 2020. The dance will take place in the middle school cafeteria from 6:30-9:00 PM. Doors will open at 6:15 and students must be picked up at the middle school by 9:15 PM. Students leaving earlier than 9 must be picked up by a parent and may not return to the dance. Tickets may be purchased from Mrs. Hutchison or Mr. Schmitt for \$10, cash only. A completed permission slip must be presented to purchase a ticket. \*All proceeds will benefit the end of the year activity.

We ask that the school dress code be kept in mind and that dresses are not too sheer, too revealing, or too short. Also, since this is a formal event, no jeans please.

We are asking for donations of cookies (**from TOPAZ**) and small portioned chip/pretzel bags (**from DIAMOND**). If you are willing to donate snacks, please indicate that on the permission slip. Snacks need to be delivered to the middle school on February 6 or 7 during the school day. We thank you in advance for your support!

Any student violating a school policy during the dance will face consequences and may be removed from the dance. Please complete the permission slip and have your child return it by February 4. A ticket cannot be purchased without a permission slip. Students may not have any discipline beyond 2 detentions between January 2 and February 7 in order to attend. Students must be in school on Feb. 7 to attend the dance!

Parents are not permitted to come in to take photos. Please enjoy photos at home. Thank you

Questions? Mrs. Hutchison, Diamond team <a href="whutchison@goldenrams.com">whutchison@goldenrams.com</a> ext.224 Mr. Schmitt, Topaz team <a href="kschmitt@goldenrams.com">kschmitt@goldenrams.com</a> ext. 238 Thank you, 8<sup>th</sup> grade teachers

My child, <b>PRINT</b>	, has my permission to attend the 8th grade
sweetheart dance on Friday Feb. 7, 2020 from 6:30-9.	I understand that my child should arrive at the middle
school at 6:15 and be picked up by 9:15. I understand	that if my child earns any discipline beyond 2
detentions from Jan. 2 - Feb. 7, 2020, they may not at	tend. *A refund will be issued.
Parent name:PRINT	
Parent signature:	
Parent phone number:	
I am willing to donate SNACKS and will bring them to	o school on February 6 or 7